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We need to help the laws for owners not for tenants!  They have free legal advice every
where!  Where as the home owner has to pay for an attorney.  Not good   I highly object to this
bill.

-- 
Thank you
Kathy Mansell
Property Manager/Broker
Lester Realty
541-882-8788 office
805-305-5593 cell
kmansell235@gmail.com
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